
Hello 4Th Grade families and students, 

  We hope that everyone is well and ready to get back into the learning! 

This week's activities include reading, writing, math, social studies, and social 
emotional learning. These are optional assignments and we would love to hear 
from you once you have completed these activities.  

 
Social Studies - For social studies this week, you will click on the "social 

studies week one" PDF. Don't click on the Coastal Salish Native American 
article unless you need to. You will watch the YouTube video and then 
respond in a summary on a section of your choice. There are more directions 

in the PDF. If you need to reach out to any of us don't hesitate to do so.  
 

Reading - Each day of the week you should read for at least 60 minutes and 

journal about your thinking.  Remember to think about your reading as you 

read.  Don’t just read and forget. The fiction goals a 4th grader should be 

working on are; Writing a summary, analyzing parts of a narrative, analyzing 

character traits, analyzing how characters change, and analyzing themes.   

Working on these goals will prepare you for 5th grade and beyond.  

Writing - This week you will go through the writing process to plan, draft, edit, 

revise and publish a Narrative essay.  Each day will be a different part of the 

process.  Think about the connection between your Reading of narratives and 

writing narratives.  Continuing to work on these goals will keep your writing 

sharp and prepare you for 5th grade and beyond. 

Math - For math this week, students will review their understanding of prime 
and composite numbers, factors and multiples, and equation writing. They will 

also review rounding large numbers, finding the sum, and repeated addition. 
The worksheets are available in English and Spanish languages. An answer 

key has been provided. Students also have a Hands-On mathematics activity. 
The directions are included with the activity. If you have any questions or need 
more information, please reach out to the 4th grade team. 

 
Remember students, if you need any help or just want to check in feel free to email us. 

We would like to hear from you.   

 

Mr. Buchmann   daryl.buchmann@rentonschools.us  

Mr. Korn   john.korn@rentonschools.us  

Mr. Paul   john.paul@rentonschools.us   

mailto:daryl.buchmann@rentonschools.us
mailto:john.korn@rentonschools.us
mailto:john.paul@rentonschools.us

